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~  Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.
To

Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana

Memo No.: 10/15/2023- Pro Cell
Dated, Panchkula, the o7-//-1023

Sub: Regarding demand of CCTV Cameras in Govt. Colleges.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In this regard, It is requested to all Government Colleges, which
are running in their own building & do not have any CCTV installed in the
premises,to submit their proposal of CCTV Cameras along with other
required items for CCTV Cameras to this Office through E-mail i.e.

hecprocell@gmail.com by 09.11.2023, so that further necessary process can
be initiated.
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